
 
 
 
June 19, 2014 

 

John Quarterman 

3338 Country Club Road, #L336 

Valdosta, GA 31605 

 

 

Dear John, 

 

We are pleased to inform you that the grants selection committee has awarded a grant of $500.00 to the 

Willacoochee, Withlacoochee, Alapaha, and Little River Systems (WWALS) for supplies needed to 

market the new water trail in development on the Alapaha River. WWALS will also work with Georgia 

River Network’s Community Programs Coordinator, Gwyneth Moody, to ensure they fulfill Georgia 

River Network’s water trail criteria in their strategic plan. 

 

Enclosed you will find a Grant Agreement which sets forth the terms and specific purpose of the grant. If 

your organization agrees to abide by these terms, please sign the agreement and return it to our office. 

Upon receipt of the signed Grant Agreement a check will be issued to your organization.  If you have any 

questions concerning the Grant Agreement, please contact our office for clarification. 

 

Your project was selected for funding from among many excellent proposals because your work is 

recognized as being essential and effective in protecting Georgia’s waterways. We appreciate your 

commitment and are proud of our association with your organization through this grant. 

 

Please keep Georgia River Network informed of your progress. Please carefully read and follow the 

reporting requirements set forth in the enclosed Grant Agreement.  

 

We extend our best wishes to you for your continued success and look forward to hearing about your 

accomplishments. It is a pleasure to be among your supporters. 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 
April Ingle 

Executive Director 

 


